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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT (EIS) of the proposed INGRID PILILLA

150-MW DIESEL POWER PLANT PROJECT located at BARAGAY MALAYA, PILILLA,
RIZAL.

Notice is hereby given to all parties who wish to give their opinion regarding the proposed INGRID
Pililla 150-MW Diesel Power Plant Project to attend a Public Hearing on August 30, 2018
(Thursday) at 9:00 am (registration starts at 8:00 am) to be held in YNARES MULTI-
PURPOSE COVERED COURT, BRGY. MALAYA, PILILLA, RIZAL

The Public Hearing is being conducted in connection with the review of the EIS of the
aforementioned project by the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB) of the Department of
Environment and Natural Resources (DENR).

The key information about the project is as follows:

Brief Description  : The project covers the operation of 150 units of 1-MW

diesel-fueled engines, having a total power generating
capacity of 150 MW

Project Location : Barangay Malaya, Municipality of Pililla, Province of
Rizal
Proponent :  INGRID Power Holdings, Inc.

All interested parties who wish to attend or participate in this Public Hearing should preferably
confirm their attendance/participation and may give their opinion(s) in a concise position paper to
the Environmental Impact Assessment and Management Division (EIAMD) of this Office through
mail or through e-mail at elamd.emb.co@gmail.com, three (3) days before the Public Hearing
schedule. Those who will not be able to register or submit written positions may be given
opportunity to share their issues on the day of the hearing itself.

The project’s EIS and Executive Summary for the Public (ESP) are downloadable at our website:
eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Public Hearing/Consultation link found at the right
portion of our website) while hard copies will be available in this Office and in the following
offices:

1. EMB Region IV-A
6™ Floor DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 522-8177

2. Municipal Planning and Development Office (Pililla, Rizal)
Municipal Hall of Pililla, Rizal

For more details, please contact the EIA and Management Division of EMB through Engr. Jose
Paolo Aragoncillo or For. Marie Engelene Alvarez at telephone numbers (02) 920-2240

Protect the environment. .. Protect life. ..



